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AGENCY MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE 

 
 

TO: Michael Bender, Business Advocate of the Common Sense Initiative Office 

CC: Sean McCullough, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office  

FROM: Nathan Smith, Senior Legal & Policy Counsel of the State Medical Board of Ohio 
 

RE: Medical Board Telehealth Rules (rules 4731-37-01, 4731-11-09, 4730-1-07, 4730-2-07, 
4759-11-01, 4761-15-01, and 4778-1-06, OAC) 

 
DATE: September 23, 2022 

 

Thank you for your review of the proposed rules regarding telehealth in rules 4731-37-01, 4731-
11-09, 4730-1-07, 4730-2-07, 4759-11-01, 4761-15-01, and 4778-1-06, OAC. 

 
Based on the CSI recommendation, the rules will be filed with the Joint Committee on Agency 
Rule Review. 
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